

THANK YOU TO THE 2020 GREENS STAFF

As we reduce staff heading into winter, we would like to thank our 2020 greens staff for an incredible year. These guys (and girl) work hard every day to put out an amazing product and we couldn't be more appreciative!



From left to right:

Arran Marlow, Brenden Somogyi, Danny Popp, Ernie Patterson, Johnny Vandermaas, Tristan Tuplin, Dwane Baldock, Dan Sullivan.

Missing from photo: Thomas Garbera, Ali Burnett, John Miller

COURSE CARE

Ball Marks

Please fix your ball marks

During the winter the grass grows slowly, as such unrepaired ball marks will remain as dead spots much longer then they would through the summer.

Obey Cart Traffic Rules & Ropes

During cart path only days please adhere to the rules; cart traffic in saturated areas creates long lasting damage.

Blue Flag Carts

Please read the "Blue Flag Program" letter available in proshop and adhere to the conditions.

Irrigation Break on #1

On Thursday evening (Oct 15) we had a large irrigation break on the left side of #1 fairway around the 50 yard mark. The resulting water pressure chewed its way through the subgrade of the fairway creating an uneven trench crossing the fairway. Please take free relief if you find yourself in an overly wet area or extremely unfair lie in this location. Repairs will be underway this fall.